

Leicestershire Constabulary

Glenfield Newsletter - July 2012

Welcome to the June edition of the Glenfield newsletter

Crime update

In June Glenfield has successfully decreased the amount of burglaries that occurred during the month of May; however occupants are reminded to ensure that during warm weather homeowners always ensure they shut their windows and doors on the ground floor. Simple crime prevention methods such as keeping doors locked, even if only popping out for a few minutes will help residents to have a crime free summer.

Over the past month there has been an increase in the amount of thefts of catalytic converters. The thefts of catalytic converters are not only a problem in Glenfield but across the whole of Leicestershire. Owners of 4x4 vehicles especially Ford Rangers are told to be vigilant, as these types of vehicles are have been targeted by the thieves. Owners are encouraged to park their vehicles in their garage or keep within eyesight; where possible.

However on a positive note the problem solving plan that was initiated to combat the theft of motorbikes has been successful. Drivers were made aware and educated by the Glenfield beat team and police volunteers of not leaving their bikes on show and advertising to criminals.

Offence			
	April	May	June
Assaults & Public Order	7	4	3
Robbery	0	0	0
Burglary Dwelling	4	7	2
Burglary other than Dwelling	8	2	2
Theft from Motor Vehicle	3	1	12
Theft of Motor Vehicle	3	0	0
Theft of Pedal Cycle	0	0	0
Theft other	3	2	1
Criminal Damage	1	8	5
TOTAL	29	24	25

How to contact us

To contact a member of the Glenfield Neighbourhood Policing Team, please telephone 0116 222 2222 selecting option 2 when prompted, then key in the officer's ID number below to leave us a message. Alternatively you can email us or contact us through Facebook – search for 'Glenfield Police Team'. We will get in touch as soon as possible.

PC 898 Neil Edwards – neil.edwards@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk
PCSO 6508 Peter Chapman – peter.chapman@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk
PCSO 6160 Ben Crossley – ben.crossley@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk